
 

 
 

17 January 2025 

 

 

Dear parents and carers, 

 
Seasonal Weather: Last week the cold and icy weather proved challenging to everyone. Our site team 
did an amazing job this week keeping the site safe, gritted and free of ice so that school could remain 
open. 
Here is a reminder of our adverse weather protocols:  

• We will send a text where we need to communicate a change to normal procedures. 
• Check our website for any urgent announcements. 
• Our intention will be to keep the school open where it is safe to do so.  
• We will communicate any temporary changes in uniform directly to you as parents. 

 
Our school show: Sister Act JR: We are excited this year’s school show will 
take place over three nights from 11th February until 13th February at 
6.30pm.  
 
Together with Miss Benson (Head of Drama) and Mr Whitfield (Head of 
Music), the cast have put in a huge amount of work after school for 
months to put on the show. Tickets will be available from Monday 
20th January via SCOPAY account.  We anticipate that the show will sell out 
quickly, so please book your seat! 
 

 
 

Equipment: We have been having a big push on ensuring that 

pupils are fully equipped for school.  

Please take note of our compulsory equipment list and 
encourage pupils to pack and organise their bag the night 
before school.   
Equipment is available for pupils to purchase on the school 
gates each morning, should they require any replacement 
items. 

 
 
 
 

 
As always, thank you for you all you do to help and support us. 
 
Yours faithfully 
Heather Clare 
Deputy Headteacher 


